Scouting for Food –McLean, VA

Pick up on SATURDAY, November 10, 2018!

Greetings, Neighbors! Since 1988, the Boy Scouts of America have run an annual food collection drive for distribution to the needy in the Washington Area. Cub Scout PACK XXX, is collecting in the McLean area. 

"Scouting for Food" is the largest food collection drive in the Washington area and your contributions are vital for the success of numerous helping organizations.   Food collected in McLean goes to SHARE of McLean (see: www.shareofmclean.org.)  Last year our scouts collected 14,000 pounds of food for SHARE!
We are collecting non-perishable foods in cans, boxes or plastic jars.  The most needed food items are canned proteins (tuna, chicken, salmon), low sodium soup, cooking oil in plastic bottles, and peanut butter in plastic jars. . If you wish to donate please place your donations outside your front door by 8:30AM Saturday November 10.  The scouts will come by that morning to collect your donations and take them to SHARE.  Our Scouts will be in pairs, in Uniform, and will be accompanied by parents in automobiles.  We will not be knocking on your door to solicit contributions. 
Please do not donate glass jars  or super-sizes (e.g. cans of food that serve 15) as SHARE is not set up to handle them
Collections This Coming Saturday, November 10, 2018!  
Please place your donations outside your door by 8:30 am. Thank you!
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If your donation is NOT picked up by noon then please send an email to (your poc info here) and we will arrange to send someone to collect your donation and take it to Share.   Thank you!






